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19/12/2021  15:34:322021/5750/P SUPPRT Julian Bier We strongly support the application. We live on Keats Grove just a stone¿s throw away from the property. We 

are very pleased to see that someone is finally going to restore the house that is a blight on the road and 

transform the terrible garage behind it.

The scheme proposed appears to be very considerate and thoughtful. We don¿t recall ever seeing a scheme 

that incorporates as much foliage onto the proposed structure. Surely it will be a welcome visual change for all 

neighbours.

The cosmetic changes to the townhouse are very welcome in particular the glass extension.

The basement does not seem disproportionate for the size of property and it should be welcomed that the 

parking is being moved underground. 

We hope the council approves the application with urgency so that the house will no longer be a blemish on 

the street.

Sincerely

19/12/2021  19:20:212021/5750/P SUPPRT Yael Geiger As a local neighbour who walks past this property most days, I support this application.

It is a big improvement on the current situation.
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